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    THE ANTIQUE OUTBOARD MOTOR CLUB (AOMCI) 

• Outboard motors have been manufactured for over 100 
years, so it’s no surprise that lots of people are 
interested in collecting antique outboards 

• The interest became so widespread that by 1960, 
collectors began to correspond with one another, and in 
1965 five collectors planned and organized The Antique 
Outboard Motor Club. Since that time, we are now 3000 
members strong, not only in the USA, but in 14 
countries around the world. 

• Get started by advancing your spark of interest and join 
AOMCI. You’ll discover what a fun and enjoyable hobby 
this can be, and you can share it with your friends, 
family, and with other members too. 

• As a member, you will receive a membership card, have 
access to the extensive Club library, the Club wesite: 
www.AOMCI.org, a subscription to the Club magazine 
The Outboarder , and the opportunity to register your 
outboard motors. You can talk with, or correspond with 
those having the same favorite motors or who share the 
same outboard interests. 

• Dedicated to  the preservation and restoration of 
antique outboard motors 

 

    

                THE WESTERN RESERVE CHAPTER, AOMCI 

• We are a group of 50+ AOMCI members from Northeast 
Ohio and Western Pennsylvania. 

• Founded in 1999, we are a diverse group of men and 
women, coming from all walks of life and all ages, with 
varying interests, mechanical abilities, and numbers of 
motors 

• Spring, Summer and Fall, we have regularly-scheduled 
gatherings, or “meets” at a local lake or river where we 
display, run, and work on antique outboard motors, 
trade and sell parts, and “talk outboards”. Members 
with boats bring them to use, and there is usually a boat 
available for members who need one  

• In the winter months, we gather to  talk about our 
outboard projects, swap and sell parts and motors, and 
make plans for our future meets.  

• If you need help in working on or restoring a motor, our 
members are always willing to share their time and 
talent,  offer advice, give hands-on help when it is 
needed, and share sources for parts 

• Above all, we have fun. Please consider joining AOMCI 
and the Western Reserve Chapter today 

• For more information please contact Gary Orloff 
gerayorloff@icloud.com or call 440.667.5548 
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